
CITY OF DAYTON, WASHINGTON 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY’S INTENDED ASSUMPTION OF THE DAYTON TRANSPORTATION 
DISTIRCT PURSUANT TO THE AUTHORITY OF THE 2ESSB 5987.  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on November 9, 2015 at 7:00 
p.m. at a regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Dayton to the Dayton City Council 
Chambers, 111 S. 1st Street, Dayton, WA, or as soon thereafter as the hearing may be held, to 
consider the City’s intended assumption of the Dayton Transportation Distirct Pursuant to 
the authority of the 2ESSB 5987. 
Written testimony/comments to be considered at the public hearing by the Dayton City Council 
must be submitted to the City Clerk/Treasurer by 12:00 p.m. on November 9, 2015.  Written 
testimony/comments and/or questions may be submitted to the City of Dayton, 111 S. 1st Street, 
Dayton, WA 99328 or by email to tcole@daytonwa.com. 
Dayton City Council  
By: Trina Cole, City Clerk/Treasurer 
Published: The Times, October 22 & 29, 2015 
 


